
TO: MTHOA Board of Directors 

 

FROM: Communications Committee 

 

SUBJECT: Monthly Report 

 

DATE: January 16, 2015 

 

The hard copy version of the January News & Views went out on January 2nd and the e-

mail version went out on December 31st. 

 

The Longneckers made two (2) calls to new residents during December.   

 

There have been two (2) deaths reported in the community since the December Board 

meeting. Also, longtime resident Bob Ried passed away in Greenville, SC on January 

3rd. Bob served on the Property Committee for many years and was a significant 

contributer to our community. On Thursday, January 15th, I received an unconfirmed 

report that John Willis of 143 Myrtle Trace Drive had passed away while vacationing in 

Arizona. At this time, there is no one to contact for confirmation.  

 

The e-mail version of the February News & Views will be sent out on January 28th and 

the paper copies will start delivery on January 30, 2015. The deadline for inputs is 

January 23rd. 

 

  

 

Ted Ackley, Chairman 

 

 

Committee Members: 

 

Betty Ackley -  N & V Distribution  Norm & Fran Paulson - Flag Persons 

Ted Ackley -  N & V Editor  Ted Ackley -  Alt. Flag Person 

Jeanie Rhodes - N & V Fliers   Ron & Bonnie Longnecker - Greeters 

Lina Janovitz  - Telephone Directory Pat Paxson -  Clubhouse Scheduling 

      Joni Kyes -  Clubhouse Bulletin Board 

Jim Wilkison -  Webmaster   Cecile Britt -  Clubhouse Bulletin Board 

Bruce Williams -  Asst. Webmaster & Photographer 

Janet McGrady – Asst. Webmaster 

 

 

 

 

   


